
Introduction

Welcome to the May 20, 2016 Weekly Update from the Online Education Initiative! 

These updates are intended to keep our pilot college single-points-of-contact (SPOCs) in
the loop with the week-to-week developments of the OEI that impact your colleges.  

Please remember that as SPOCs, we expect that you are disseminating information with
colleagues at your institution, particularly your Academic Senate, Vice Presidents, and
Presidents. This helps close the information gap between various statewide groups and
makes sure that your college community is all on the same page.

Happy reading!

Coming Up...

**For Faculty:

COURSE REVIEWS/EXCHANGE PREPARATION
(SPOCS: Please share this with your Pilot Faculty)

Course Review Application Due Date: Monday, May 23
Monday is the deadline for submitting your application to get your course reviewed (or re-
reviewed) in the next cycle.

NOTE for Full Launch Faculty: If you plan to offer your course in the fall 2016 pilot of the
Course Exchange, then you need to have your course reviewed during this cycle. If you
have not been told that you are aligned, then a re-review (or even a re-re-review) is needed.
Your hard work and dedication to quality is recognized - many of you are VERY close to
alignment with the rubric.

Course Design Retreat: Tuesday, July 12 - Wednesday, July 13
What: OEI Hands-On Course Design Retreat hosted by @ONE
When: Tuesday, July 12, 10am - Wednesday, July 13, 3pm, 2016
Where: Mount San Jacinto College (Temecula, CA)



Who: Any and All Pilot Faculty who want to get their courses Aligned to the Rubric and
Exchange Ready!

The event is free to OEI faculty who will be reimbursed for travel and one night of
accommodations. Please RSVP ASAP to Michelle Pilati at mpilati@ccconlineed.org

This two-day retreat will provide you with help to make your course "Exchange-Ready" for
the fall. In addition to informational seminars, faculty will have an opportunity to obtain
hands-on support from Instructional Designers, Peer Reviewers, and Accessibility Experts
in one-on-one or group settings. This event is intended for all OEI faculty, including those
who have achieved "Exchange-Ready" status and what to make their courses even better
(and, perhaps, to do some sharing).

CANVAS SUPPORT
(SPOCS: There is plenty of opportunity for one-on-one help on the Canvas calls, so please
send a reminder email to all faculty teaching in Canvas)

OEI Canvas Faculty Support Call: Tuesday, May 24, 2:00pm
The videoconference can be accessed directly at http://bit.ly/CanvasFSC or join by
phone:646.568.7788, Meeting ID 351-046-7828

Each weekly call is an opportunity for faculty to ask questions regarding Canvas. See the
complete Schedule.

CCC Canvas Community Call: Thursday, May 26, 11:30 - 12:30
The focus of the May 26 call? "You Decide!!"  Join the Poll and vote for the topics you
would like covered. Previous session recordings are on the CCCCanvas Community
Page. Previous topics include working with the Syllabus tool, adding multimedia content,
and using the Speedgrader!

@ONE Introduction to Teaching with Canvas: Register now for fall!
New sections are filling fast, so please remind your faculty now to register. If your college
has a signed agreement in place to adopt Canvas, then your faculty can register for this
workshop at no cost. SPOCS can get the registration code to share with faculty by
emailing Autumn Bell at  
abell@ccconlineed.org

Submit your Summer Session Rules of Engagement (ROE) forms for NetTutor. 

**For all SPOCs:

Implementation Meetings Update
By Monday, all 8 full launch colleges will have had their exchange implementation
meetings.  We are starting to schedule meetings for the 16 pilot colleges now.  Please
expect to hear from Martha soon regarding setting up a time when we can meet with your
team.  
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The Pilot College Implementation Call will be a monthly call happening on the first
Monday of the month. 
The next call will be on:
Monday, June 6, at 1:00 pm.

Join from PC, Mac, iOS or Android: 
 https://cccconfernow.zoom.us/j/892554273
Or join by phone: 

+1 646 558 8656 or +1 408 638 0968 US Toll
    Meeting ID: 892 554 273 

    International numbers available: https://cccconfernow.zoom.us/zoomconference?
m=vaaXbcYe1AcBtyyL3TMlb7PLkOfvL3bm

Or join from a H.323/SIP room system: 

    Dial: 162.255.37.11 (US West) or 162.255.36.11 (US East) 
    Meeting ID: 892 554 273 

Online Teaching Conference will be in San Diego at the Marriott Marquis
June 16 & 17,  workshops on June 15  The OTC is almost sold out!
to register, please contact Pat James for the code
pjames@ccconlineed.org
for information about the conference, use this link:
http://onlineteachingconference.org

 
OEI Hands-On Course Design Retreat hosted by @ONE
Tuesday, July 12, 10am - Wednesday, July 13, 3pm, 2016
Mount San Jacinto College (Temecula, CA)

The next Consortium Meeting will be online, on 
Thursday, July 14, at 10:30 am

Please remind your summer session faculty to submit their Rules of Engagement form
(ROE) for Net Tutor

**See below for more event details.
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EVALUATION UPDATE

The integrated Canvas surveys will be emailed out to faculty to send to their
students in courses piloting OEI services on Monday, May 23rd. The link will be
emailed to all faculty with sections that have ended or are ending. Please
encourage faculty to send to their students even if the class has ended. The
survey collects information about students' experience with Canvas, readiness,
tutoring, and accessibility.

A survey specifically for faculty will also be emailed by Friday, May 27th, to
collect information about faculty's experiences with Canvas, readiness, tutoring,
and accessibility.

The OEI Processes Survey was deployed last week and so far we have 69
responses! 

For questions about the evaluation, please contact Alyssa Nguyen, The RP Group at
anguyen@rpgroup.org

Canvas Support Calls

REMINDER: the Canvas calls are for any faculty teaching in Canvas. If you are a college that
has made the Canvas move, please share the call information with your faculty. Information
regarding both calls can be found at 
http://bit.ly/CFSC-Sch.

This week's Canvas Faculty Support Call is on Tuesday , May 24, at 2:00 pm. To join a call,
simply go to https://cccconfernow.zoom.us/j/3510467828

Or join by phone:
  +1 646 558 8656 or +1 408 638 0968 US Toll

  Meeting ID: 351-046-7828

CCC Canvas Calls are held weekly on Thursdays from 11:30am to 12:30pm. Each week's call
focuses on a selected topic. The focus next week, May 26, will be "You Decide!"                 
       

The CCC Canvas Call is an opportunity for members of the CCC Canvas Community to share
their experiences using Canvas. Join the CCC Canvas Call to ask questions, learn from your
peers, and contribute to the development of a system to support the learning and achievement
of our students.
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In order to access the call information, you must become a member of the Canvas Community
and then a member of the CCC Canvas Group. You can access the Community at
https://community.canvaslms.com/welcome. After doing so, you'll need to set up a Community
profile. If you don't complete your profile, it will delay your access to the CCC Canvas Group.

Here is a video on how to set up your Community profile:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kfFAKZ8LjAM

After you have created a Canvas Community Profile, please go here and click "Ask to Join" on
the page: https://community.canvaslms.com/groups/ccc

Martha Rubin
OEI Administrative Associate

mrubin@ccconlineed.org
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